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Mr Robert Troy, TD, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
15th May 2024 
 
 
PQ 15813/24*To ask the Minister for Health if he will outline plans within his 
Department for the future use of the St. Vincent's Hospital site in Athlone. -Robert 
Troy 
 
Dear Deputy Troy,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response.   
 
Following completion of the new Athlone Community Nursing Unit, the service 
operating from St Vincent’s will relocate to the new Community Nursing Unit facility.  
 
The service will review the potential of the building in terms of future use.  If there is a 
service requirement then the building will be repurposed.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
__________________ 
Brian O’Connell 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates  
 
 
 
 
 


